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Estimated FY11 Transition Adequate Education Aid 

 

The Cost of an Adequate Education was calculated last year for FY10 (09-10).   The same cost will be 

used for the second year of the State’s biennial budget, FY11.  While the Cost of Adequacy and Fiscal 

Capacity Disparity Aid will not change, Statewide Education Property Tax assessments will be slightly 

different; therefore, transition grants will be slightly different. 

  

See the FY2010 “How aid was determined” for an explanation of how aid is calculated. 

 


